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Thank you  very much .  

Your efforts, prayers and generosity have made 

Growing in Faith  a huge success for  

your parishes and our diocese.ȱ 
 

Cardinal Vincent Nichols 
 



Our p arishes are being s trengthened  
 

Ā Number of parish  
projects funded  
through  Growing 
in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  Caritas Westminster is growing                 Ā Growing in Faith  survey  

 
Growing in Faith enabled us to launch Caritas Westminster in 2012. Now, the work that 

we are doing to support those in need across our diocese is growing rapidly. A few of 

the exciting life-changing initiatives include: 
 

- Caritas Bakhita House : a refuge centre will open 

in April to support women who have been trafficked 

and help them to rebuild their lives. 

- Project Courtyard : a programme working with 

young people aged 16-24 who are not in training, 

employment or education. The project is running 

from St Paulõs, Wood Green. 

 

 

 

In our fight to eliminate modern day slavery, we must place   

victims at the heart of everything that we do ȱ. Teresa May, 2014 
 

 

Helping disadvantaged parishes  
 

St Bartholomewõs, St Albans South will give the funds they retain through Growing in Faith to the 

Trinity Fund. This will help vibrant parishes who through no fault of their own, find themselves in financial 

difficulty.  

Supporting local initiatives  
 

Our Lady of Dolours, Fulham Road supports West 

London Churches Homeless Concern (WLCHC), Londonõs 

largest emergency winter night shelter. Through Growing in 

Faith, the parish is making a large increase in their annual 

contributions to WLCHC, which will not only save lives by 

providing refuge from the cold, but also help homeless men 

and women find more stable futures. 

 

 

A parish centre  for the 21st Century  
 

The three parishes of Welwyn Garden City 

are planning to provide new facilities that will 

serve the entire local Catholic community and 

beyond. By uniting and working together, they 

raised over £570,000 through Growing in 

Faith. The new parish centre will offer many 

more opportunities to enrich the lives of 

parishioners and leave a lasting legacy for future 

generations.   

 

Strengthening pastoral work  
 

St Judeõs, Clapton Park is blessed to have a growing number of children 

and young people in the parish. Growing in Faith is enabling them to 

respond to their increasing social and pastoral needs. In January, a part-

time catechetical coordinator was appointed to help parishioners, especially 

younger members of the community, to become more confident in their 

faith. 
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The success of Growing in Faith  is inspiring. I am delighted  to be playing my part in  

supporting the future of our Church ȱ. Germaine Ng Ying, West Green Parish  
 

Our p riests are being supported at all stages of their lives  
  

 

Our seminarians are half-way through their academic year and Fr. Richard Nesbitt, 

our Vocations Director, continues to work with new men who are exploring their 

vocation. Last month, William Bowder and Daniel Humphreys were also ordained to 

the diaconate for service in our diocese. Please keep them and all our seminarians in 

your prayers as they continue their formation for priesthood. 
 

In December, the work to the library at Allen Hall was completed, including replacing 

the badly leaking roof and installing a new floor. This has all been made possible 

thanks to your ongoing support. Thank you. 
 

In recent years, our diocese 

has been blessed to see an 

increase in the number of 

vocations for the priesthood. 

Your generosity through 

Growing in Faith is giving us 

the means to continue 

supporting those who are 

called to the priesthood. For 

more information, visit: 

http://allenhall.org.uk/ 

Ā New Library at Allen Hall  
Ā Number of ordinations 

in Westminster  
 
 

Last year, six priests retired from active ministry: one is receiving nursing care 

and five are living independently (one in a flat rented by the diocese, two in 

their own home and two abroad with their family). Each of our priests 

requires different levels of care. With your ongoing commitments we are 

preparing to support another 11 priests who will retire this year. 

 
Ā How retired p riests were  supported in 2014  

  
So many of you are showing a real  love for our 
retired priests. Thank you. ȱ Sister Clement Doran 

 

 

Caritas Hubs: Helping you to develop n ew social action i nitiatives  
 

Caritas Community Hubs are set up to address poverty and exclusion by 

supporting parishes in their social action outreach. The first, in Hertfordshire, 

encompasses the deaneries of St Albans and Watford. The initial projects they are 

working towards include: reaching out to older people, developing a Saturday 

Club for people with intellectual disabilities and supporting people suffering from 

bereavement. 
 

A second Caritas Community Hub has also been launched in East London in 

response to issues such as, welfare reform, cuts to services, low pay and 

unemployment. Additional hubs are currently being planned in North and West 

London.  
 

To speak to one of the Caritas Development Workers and learn more about 

how they can help your parish develop or enhance your social outreach, please 

contact the Caritas Westminster Team at caritaswestminster@rcdow.org.uk 

 

http://allenhall.org.uk/


 

Thank You for Your Continued 

Support ! 

 

If you are paying by cheque or cash, the Growing in 

Faith office will send you email reminders. Please let us 

know your email address if you are not already receiving 

these and would like to.  
 

To help us keep our records updated, especially for Gift 

Aid purposes, please keep us informed of any change of 

name or postal address. 
 

If you require more envelopes to make your donations, 

please contact the Growing in Faith office via email 

growinginfaith@rcdow.org.uk or call (020) 7798 9099 

from 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday.  
 

Growing in Faith Office, Vaughan House, 46 Francis 

Street, London SW1P 1QN       

http://rcdow.org.uk/growing-in-faith/ 
   
Registered Charity Number 233699 

  Growing in Faith highlights  
  
 

Ā Your ongoing support is vital  
 

Growing in Faith has been a tremendous success. While the operational phase of the 

campaign came to a close at Christmas, most pledges are being made over five years. 

Every pledge matters and your continued support is now essential to realising the vision 

we have for our future.  

 
Ā How monies raised will be shared                     Ā How donors opted to pay  
 

 
 

 
 

 
Working alongside 1,400 volunteers was a 
rewarding experience and one that has 
inspired me to get involved in other parish 
ministries .ȱ  Natalie Roe, Ruislip South Parish  

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Did you know?   
 

Ā Growing in Faith  videos  

 

 

You can see more 

on the impact 

Growing in Faith 

is having in each of 

our five online 

videos.  

 

 

 

Scan th is code with your smartphone or go 

to http://rcdow.org.uk/growing -in-faith/  

Ensuring your generous gifts have the greatest impact  
 

Growing in Faith prioritises transparency and accountability. A Campaign Committee made of laity and clergy, chaired by 

Fr. David Evans and Baroness Nuala OõLoan, continues to provide oversight to ensure that ring-fenced monies are 

managed and allocated in accordance with the restricted objectives of the campaign. Supporters will receive regular 

communication from the Growing in Faith office through newsletters, stories in the Westminster Record and articles on 

the Growing in Faith website, as well as regular updates from their parishes. 

 

mailto:growinginfaith@rcdow.org.uk
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